
 
Announcements for Tuesday, February 7, 2017 

  
 

 
What’s Trending…. 
 
Congratulations to the Lewisville High School drumline!!  The drumline was awarded 1st place 
in their class this past Saturday at the North Texas Colorguard/Percussion Contest held at Azle High 
School.  Well deserved! 
 
Counselor Newsletter 
The latest issue is attached.  Check it out! 
 
AP Testing Registration Available Now 
 
      Online Registration & Payments Link 
 
      More information available on the LHS Harmon website. 

Dual Credit Course Offerings 

Dual credit refers to courses taken in high school that count as both high school credit and college 
credit. Courses may be offered on the high school campus or at the community college partner 
campus. LISD partners with North Central Texas College at Flower Mound High School, Lewisville 
High School, and Marcus High School. Dual credit students must be academically ready to take on the 
responsibilities of a college student.  For more information https://www.smore.com/xb2js 

 
December 2016 EOC Score Reports 
STAAR EOC score reports will be mailed home this week.  If your home address is not accurate in Skyward, 
please take the time to update it.  Great job to all the students who took EOC’s in December! 
 
 

Spotlight Lunch Bunch Series     11:30 – 12:30 
  

 LHS HARMON would like to invite our PARENTS to LUNCH!   
  

The Harmon administration & counseling team want to answer your questions about academic planning, 
graduation, and college planning.  Please join us for monthly lunches addressing these topics and more!  
  
Lunch provided. Please call 469.713.5201 with any questions!  

 
  
Monthly Schedule 
  

 MARCH 7TH: College Information and the Admissions Process 
  
APRIL 20TH: Scholarships 101 and Financial Aid 
  
MAY 18TH: Stress Management and Summer Fun Ideas! 

 
 

https://user.totalregistration.net/AP/444135
https://www.smore.com/xb2js


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Club News  
 
CHIN Club:  Meet after school on Wednesday, February 8th in the Harmon cafeteria to rehearse for the Chin 
Cultural Festival and to make decoration. 
 
HOSA:  Any student that is interested in a career in the health science fields should plan to attend a HOSA meeting on 
the Main campus in the lecture hall at 3:45 pm on Wednesday, February 8th.  We will be serving light refreshments 
and have a guest speaker.  If any freshmen or sophomores are interested they will need to email 
chegwiddendm@lisd.net by February 3rd.    
 

 
Upcoming Programs 
 
 
Chin Cultural Celebration  Thursday, February 16th     
 
Our annual celebration of the Chin culture will feature Chin students from LHS Main, Killough & Harmon campuses who 
will speak, sing, dance and prepare a meal featuring Chin cuisine.  See attached flyer. 
 
 
Black  History Month Program    Friday, February 24th     
 
We are seeking students who would like to be part of the program.  See attached program flyer for more information. 

 
Team Sports News 
 
LHS Rugby Team  
 
It is not too late to join the Lewisville rugby team.  We practice every Tuesday and Thursday at Harmon High 
School from 5pm to 7pm on either the front field or the side field.  Come on out and see what rugby is all about and be 
part of a great team.  Any questions please contact Coach Tucker at Lewisville High School. 

 
Mark Your Calendars - Important Dates 
 
February 17  Student Holiday/Staff Professional Learning Day 
February 20  Student and Staff Holiday 
March 13 – 17  Spring Break 

 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @LHSHarmon and @LHSFarmer 
Follow us on Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/lhsharmon/ 

 
The Farmer 5 
Actively Learn 

Act Responsibly 
Honor Education 
Act Respectfully 
Practice Safety 

mailto:chegwiddendm@lisd.net
https://www.instagram.com/lhsharmon/

